Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 11:18 AM

To: Greg Stahl

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RE: "THE GREEN", 5411 MARTINELLI WAY, DUBLIN
Categories: Mail_Cases_Plopping

Greg:

Please contact Donna to discuss the next steps.

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Program Manager - Land Use & Local Oversight Program
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Greg Stahl [mailto:GStahl@groundzeroanalysis.com]
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 10:20 AM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Mike Parker

Subject: "THE GREEN", 5411 MARTINELLI WAY, DUBLIN

Hello Dilan:

| have attached the section of the draft SEIR that describes the mitigation measures that include Alameda Co. EHD
review. We want to expedite this and get started with the review procedure. | have also attached a brief memo
summarizing the historical contamination issues on the property along with a map and a copy of our report concerning
our soil and soil vapor investigation. | will follow with a second email and attempt to attach the Engeo Phase |

report. It's 22 megs, even optimized, so I’'m not sure it will go thru.

Let’s try and make phone contact to discuss moving forward with this.

Thanks,

Greg Stahl

Ground Zero Analysis
(209) 522-4119



